OUR LADY OF THE GULF PROCESSIONS

Mary Lupita Reyes <m.reyes0707@yahoo.com> Mon 9/2/2024 1:49 PM To:Mandy Grant <mgrant@portlavaca.org> **Mandy,**

I'm running a little behind in requesting permission for Our Lady of the Gulf's annual processions. Hopefully it's not to late to get them on the City's September agenda.

On Sunday, October 13 we are scheduled to have a Marian Rosary Procession and on Sunday, November 24th we are scheduled to have the Christ the King Processions. We will follow the same route as on previous occasions.

We will start at Our Lady of the Gulf's parking lot taking a right on S. Nueces St., walk two (20 blocks towards W. Live Oak St., turn right on Live Oak, walk three (3) blocks towards S. Ann St., taking a right on S. Ann walking one (1) block to W. Leona St. We will take a right on Leona St. and walk back to Nueces St. and back to Our Lady of the Gulf's parking lot.

We would very much appreciate the Police Department's escort to ensure our community is safe during the procession.

Thanks again and let me know if there are any issues or questions with our request

Mary Lupita Reyes 361-482-9932